
Skyview Acres Neighborhood Meeting. June 21, 2023 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:00pm at the home of Linda and Rex Davis, 1300 Cielo 
Vista del Sur by president, Linda Davis. 
 
Guest speaker was Darrell Dady who is Neighborhood Coordinator for Bernalillo 
County. He spoke about the website www.bernco.gov which posts activities and 
info including summer movies, backyard farming classes, art classes, activities for 
kids and adults, and meetings. For general information, we can also call 311 or 
505-468-7777. 
 
John Barney of Bernalillo County Parks and Rec was supposed to attend to give an 
update on the Patricia Circle park, but he was unable to attend so that report is 
postponed till a later date.  Property for the park was donated from the estate of 
Laura May Holdan. Linda introduced her heirs, Jeralyn and Curtis Holdan who 
were in attendance, and the group thanked them for the donation. The land has 
been signed over to Bernalillo County and further progress is in the hands of the 
attorneys.  
 
Treasurer, Anna Brown read the minutes of the last meeting and gave a treasurer’s 
report. The checking account has $158.57 and the savings account has $1867.39. It 
is now time for everyone to pay their annual dues which have been raised to $10 
per household. 
 
Linda passed around a sympathy card to sign for the family of John Harvell, 
long-time board member who recently passed away. 
 
Anna Brown reminded everyone that neighborhood news is posted at the kiosk in 
the Skyview Acres Park and on Facebook. Everyone should put SVA stickers on 
the back passenger window of their cars so we can distinguish which cars belong 
in our neighborhood. She also reminded everyone to read their newsletter which 
covers some of the following topics and projects which are of neighborhood 
interest: 
 *The noise issue at the Salt Yard 
 * Pothole & street maintenance 
 *Weed control and clean up 
 *Park Maintenance 
 *Neighborhood safety and Security including possible solar power cameras. 
 



Anna presented the slate of nominated new officers as follows: 
 *President: Linda Davis 
 *Vice President: Sarah Twocrow 
 *Secretary: Jean Waszak 
 *Treasurer: Anna Brown 

* Board members: Chris Ayles, Tori Dennis, Robin Brewington, Mark 
Edwards, Brian Fitzgerald, Peter Menice, Marty Keen and Chris Van 
Norman. 
*Board Alternates: Michael Manning and (to replace John Harvell). 

 
Linda Davis made a motion to accept the slate of officers and board members by 
acclamation. Seconded. Motion passed unanimously. Meeting adjourned to enjoy 
homemade ice cream. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jean Waszak 
Secretary 


